Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Division of Disease Control
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

64D-3.042
STD Testing Related to Pregnancy

The Department of Health announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: September 27, 2022, 1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. ET, or until the conclusion of the hearing, whichever occurs first

PLACE: Please join the meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone by visiting https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_OTI4Mjg0N2QtMGFjYi00NjE1LTlkZTMtMzA2OWM4ODdiNDVk%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2228cd8f80-3c44-4b27-81a0-cd2b03a31b8d%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2224972940-e240-46d3-8a3b-2054015c0d52%22%7d.

Or join by phone by calling 850-792-1375 and entering conference ID 371 908 199#.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This rule hearing will address the proposed amendment to Rule 64D-3.042, STD Testing Related to Pregnancy.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Amber Pepe at Amber.Pepe@flhealth.gov.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Amber Pepe at Amber.Pepe@flhealth.gov. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Amber Pepe at Amber.Pepe@flhealth.gov.
